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T      his is the first issue using a new format for our 
CLUB BULLETIN and new software. This 
newsletter will be created as an InDesign docu-

ment and published as a PDF document which can be 
printed or distributed on the Web. Before this, we cre-
ated the newsletter for the Web and then, with consid-
erable difficulty and expense, converted it for print for 
those members who do not have access to the Internet.

We will be learning to use this new software applica-
tion, InDesign, as we go. So you can expect this to 
change, and improve, as we, your dedicated staff, 
become more skilled and as we learn a few tricks.

- the editor

Bowling Director, Carl Bolen, has advised us at 
the Bulletin offices that there will be no more 
bowling at the Wascana Rehabilitation Hospital 

until after Christmas. Carl will be providing details.

Salvation Army Christmas Kettles will be manned 
again this year by members of Kiwanis. Please 
check with Carl Bolen to confirm your place and 

time on the schedule or contact Kristiana MacKenzie.

Early Learning Centre, Assistant Director, Edith 
Mountjoy, has accepted our invitation for news. 
She reports the following important event: 

-  Our Annual Open House will be held at the Centre 
on Friday, December 2nd from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.

The Brighter Futures for Children Benefit Concert 
co-sponsored by Knight Archer Insurance and the 
Regina Musicians’ Association. 

This event  will be held on  Thursday, March 30, 2006 
at Casino Regina Show Lounge and will include a 
Giant Silent Auction.  Doors open at 5:00 p.m. and the 
show starts at 6:00 p.m. 

We think the Brighter Futures for Children Benefit 
Concert will be a wonderful opportunity to raise some 
significant funds for the work of the Centre.  We 
would especially appreciate help with ticket sales.

Thank you once again for your support of the Early 
Learning Centre.  

Christmas will be here before we know it. Your 
hardworking staff at the CLUB BULLETIN will 
endeavour to produce one more issue before 

then. Get those outside light up while it’s still warm!


